






Rupali Pawar <rupali.pawar@zealeducation.com>

ISO-Surveillance Audit
1 message

Deepak Shirke <deepak.shirke@zealeducation.com> Wed, Jan 17, 2024 at 5:05 PM
To: All MBA MCA Faculty <All_MBA_MCA_Faculty@zealeducation.com>

Dear Colleagues,
This is to inform all the faculty members to be ready with all your Course file, Class coordinator Files, Program
coordinator files of ZIMCA and MOM Hard copies of your process which you need to submit tomorrow by 12:00 pm to
Shriram Sir. for the ISO Surveillance audit which is scheduled on 19th. Jan. 2024. 
you should follow dress code on 19th. Jan 2024.
regards

Deepak Shirke

Reduce, Reuse and Recycle. Go GREEN and please consider our environment before printing this email.

********************** Disclaimer ***********************

This e-mail contains PRIVILEGED AND CONFIDENTIAL INFORMATION intended solely for the use of the addressee(s). If you are not the
intended Recipient, please notify the sender by e-mail and delete the original  message. Further, you are not to copy, disclose, or distribution of this E-
mail or its contents to any other person and any such actions are unlawful. This e-mail may contain viruses. Zeal Education Society has taken every
reasonable

precaution to minimize this risk, but is not liable for any Damage you may sustain as a result of any virus in this e-mail. You should carry out your own
virus checks before opening the e-mail or attachment. Zeal Education Society reserves the right to monitor and review the content of all messages sent to
or from this e-mail address. Messages sent to or from this e-mail address may be stored on the Zeal Education Society e-mail system.
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